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Save the Date! 

Pass It On . . . 
What’s Happening At Little Britain United Church 

Garage Sale 

This Summer 
With the provincial government relaxing restrictions on the number of 
people allowed to gather together Little Britain United Church will be 
holding outdoor worship services on most Sundays in July and 
August.  Please see the schedule of services under Events on our website or 
check your email. 
As mentioned, the services will be held outside with everyone being asked to 
practise social distancing.  Please bring your own lawn chair and dress for 
the weather.  Also wear a mask to help protect those around you.   
The church and the hall will still remain closed for rentals during the 
summer months. 
We are looking forward to being able to join together once again for worship 
and hope you can join us. 

Blessings, 
Tanya Wiegand  
Council Chair 

  

Lakeside Service 
July 12 

Sunday Services 
at LBUC  

July 5  
July 19 
July 26 
 
* Services at 11 am 

LBUC Garage 
Sale 
Aug 14 & 15 Sunday service at 

Margaret & Fred’s. 
Details will be 
emailed. 

Details to follow. 

Once again, we will be 
collecting items for our 
annual Garage Sale. We 
appreciate your donations! 
Please note that Beth 
McLean will not be having 
office hours during July 
and August.  The hall will 
remain closed.  
Donations for the garage 
sale may be dropped off 
on Sundays in July* when 
we are holding our 11 am 
service at LBUC. Please 
note there is no Sunday 
service on Aug. 2.  
 
*See Save the Date on the left 

 


